
All ages invited to receive Dental
services like:

Full X-rays
Dental exam by
supervisory dentist
·Preventative dental
cleanings
·Treatment for periodontal
disease (all levels)

This service is free to all
Concorde students and will cost
only $20 per year for non-
students. This is a savings of
over $1,000 per patient! If you or
someone you know might be
interested, have them call 619-
752-3900 for more information
or to schedule an appointment.
 

 

CONCORDE SCOOP
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ULTRASOUND AND DENTAL HYGIENE
STUDENTS NEED YOUR HELP

This is a fantastic opportunity to support your fellow students as they
learn these necessary skills in their respective fields. But it’s not just for
Concorde Students. Invite your friends and family to schedule one or all
of these services: 

Male & female volunteers needed
for these scans: 

Scrotum
Female Pelvis/Gyn
All Trimesters of OB

Contact Stacy Orr at
Sorr@Concorde.edu or call
619.569.3488 for more
information or to schedule your
scan 9am-12pm on Tuesdays &
Wednesdays through 11/20/24. 

It’s a win-win for everyone

 Lounge

Congratulations to Odessa
Scarborough, named Veteran of
the Month for November 2024.
As part of that honor, she has the
privilege of up-close parking in
the  “Veterans Only” space all
month long!
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DH Spec ia l  Presentat ion  Inv i tat ion!
On Wednesday, Nov. 13th. from 8:30-9:30am in Room 212,
Dental Hygiene students will give presentations about the
latest and greatest in Dental Hygiene and Oral Health. All
are welcome to come watch these presentations and learn
what’s new in Dental Health.

Veteran’s Day

As a Salute to our Veteran
students, there will be a Veteran’s
Lounge on November 11th in room
103, and November 12th in room
102 between 10am and 4:30pm. 
Come meet Bralie, Concorde’s
Military Representative and get to
know more of your Veteran peers. 

M-Nov. 11th - Room 103
T-Nov. 12th - Room 102

1000 - 1630 hours

There will also be music and a
slide show complete with snacks
and swag for you to take home.

On Thurs., Nov. 14th, there will be a
Military-Friendly Job Fair. Be sure to
check the MCL Board for time,
location, and other details. 

Military-Friendly 
Virtual Job Fair

PTA Lamplighter Michaela Byrnes
coordinated with Pawsitive Teams
to bring a representative to
campus on Tuesday, November
12th starting at 1:15pm. They will
be here to engage students and
increase awareness of their
mission, as a nonprofit
organization, to provide service,
therapy, and facility dogs to those
who need them. 

Think Pawsitive!
Nov. 12th at 1:15pm

Find them in the LRC - It’s the
Library-ish place to be!

Is it time for 
your 3-R’s?

(Thank you Michaela!)

Read - Research - Rest


